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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR CHILDREN AND EDUCATION  

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 20th MARCH 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 27th MARCH 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise how many staff in all sectors of the education system are currently employed on 

1-year contracts?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

There are 13 staff in all sectors of the education system who are currently employed on 1-year contracts of 

employment. 

 

 

 


